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EPM clarifies to the public opinion: 

 

That upon the request made by the Council of Medellin to 

present the possible financial impacts on the EPM Group in the 

event of the non-viability of the Ituango hydroelectric project, the 

company presented to this Corporation the corresponding 

financial analysis, which do not mean that there are indications 

with greater probability on that scenario. 

In relation to the analysis of the aforementioned scenario, it can 

be concluded that the EPM Group shows the financial capacity 

to overcome an eventual infeasibility of the Ituango 

hydroelectric project, supported mainly by the soundness of 

current businesses, the assets sale, the displacement of 

investments in infrastructure and the optimization in costs and 

expenses. 

 

Medellín, September 5, 2018 


